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Letter from the President, Deborah Bogdan 

Although I have been in the insurance industry for 35+ years, my NAHU membership is relatively 
new.  Why? Well, like many agents, I did not fully understand the NAHU organization.  I came to mo
meetings and the annual benefit expo however it wasn’t until I joined in 2013 that I realized how 
important NAHU is for our industry and all that they do on our behalf.  NAHU is truly are our voice in 
Washington.  In addition, the amount of support and guidance they provide their members is beyond
amazing.  I am very grateful to be a member of this organization and I am honored to be your 2020-2
NEOHUA president.       

The 2020-2021 Board of Directors are currently scheduling upcoming monthly membership 
meetings.  We are always open to suggestions so please reach out to one of us if you would like to 
suggest a topic. While we wish we could be with you in person, we will continue our monthly meeting
virtually until it is safe to gather again.  

We have included the 2020 Summer Talking points.  These are the current legislative priorities of 
NAHU.  If you are meeting with your local congressmen during the summer, feel free to provide a co
them.  

Stay Safe.  Stay Health. 

Sincerely, 
Debbie Bogdan 

 Summer 2020 Talking points 

Thank you to our 2020 NEOHUA Golf Outing Sponsors 
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2020 NEOHUA Golf Outing 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Annual NEOHUA Golf Outing. It was a HUGE 
SUCCESS!  This year it was held at Shale Creek Golf Course. Here are a few photos from the day. 
Photos credited to Aaron Josefczyk.  
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 Photos from the entire day will be available soon. 

2020 NEOHUA Products Expo 

SAVE THE DATE!

Virtual Products Expo 
March 10, 2021 

 Is NAHU A Great Fit for Your Agency? 

During these unprecedented times, NAHU can be an invaluable resource. We are so glad you're a p
of NAHU. We wanted to make sure you knew about an exciting opportunity that may benefit your ag
– and save you money. Please watch the short video below:



&M Business Solutions, LLC 
Sheri Maskow 

3053 Nationwide Parkway 
Brunswick, Ohio 44212 

330.273.5756 

New Members 

Bill Fisher 

Thinking of Joining? Click here to see what you can expect once you join.

 Northeast Ohio Health Underwriters Association 
www.neohua.com 
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